
SENIOR STUDENT
CONFERENCE
As part of the  Arden Multi Academy Trust
Senior Student programme, our Year 11's
met with students from the other three
Trust schools for the final time to deliver
their presentations and words of wisdom to
the Senior staff this term.

They impressed us with their insightful
views and they spoke about their personal
experiences at LHS both in and out of
lessons. 

Most of all they told us about all the
amazing opportunities they have had at
LHS and why they were are so proud to be
such a huge part of it.

Senior Students- we are incredibly proud of
you and thank you for all your hard work
and commitment to Lode Heath School.

LODE HEATH SCHOOL

THE FINAL CELEBRATION!

March 2025

We believe that our Senior
Students represent our most

diligent, hard working and
aspirational students.

We look forward to appointing our
current Year 10's to Senior

Students for next year.

YR. 11 STUDENT QUOTES

‘PASTORAL STAFF ARE
INCREDIBLY KIND AND

UNDERSTANDING. I
WENT INTO MY MOCK

EXAMS CALM AND
PREPARED WITH THEIR

HELP.’

‘MY TEACHER BELIEVES
IN MY ABILITY TO WORK
HARD AND ACHIEVE THE

HIGHEST GRADES.’

‘MY TEACHER SPENT
EXTRA TIME

SUPPORTING ME TO
MAKE SURE I WAS
CONFIDENT AND
UNDERSTOOD.’


